
Farm Bill Update:
Agricultural Risk Coverage (ARC)/ Price 
Loss Coverage (PLC)
The 2018 Farm Bill allows the choice to enroll in ARC or PLC for 2019-2023.  Enrollment for 
2019 is currently open with the deadline set as March 15, 2020. Join OSU Extension and 
the Farm Service Agency for an informational meeting to learn about changes to the 
ARC/PLC, important dates and deadlines, crop insurance – supplemental coverage option, 
and using decision tools to evaluate program choices to make informed program decisions.

Dates:   THURSDAY, DECEMBER 19, 2019    10:00 A.M.     
or TUESDAY, JANUARY 14, 2020    7:00 P.M.

Location: The Ohio State University at Newark and COTC Campus Cost: Free
1179 University Drive, Newark, OH 43055
Hopewell Hall Room 59

Contact Information: Aaron Stockberger, FSA (740) 258-6751
Dean Kreager, OSU Extension (740) 670-5315
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